CORRIGENDUM

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the date of interview for Senior Resident (Pathology) in ICMR-National Institute of Pathology has been rescheduled.
The Revised date for interview for shortlisted candidates is 31st March 2021, 11.00 am. 
Kindly report at 10.00 am with all your original documents at Conference Room, IInd Floor, National Institute of Pathology, Safdarjang Hospital Campus, New Delhi 110029. 
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